RESPONSIBILITIES OF THE UNIVERSITY ACCOUNTING DEPARTMENTS


A. It is the responsibility of the Director of Financial Accounting (Director), or designee at each university, to ensure the reconciliation of recorded receipts in the bank records and the financial records of the department.  The Director or designee of each university is to receive from the Treasurer all notices regarding cash discrepancies affecting its university and will transmit all notices to the parties involved in the cash processing and reconciliation process.
B. Upon receipt of notices of cash discrepancies from the Treasurer, or upon identification of any notices resulting from the reconciliation process, the Director will act in accordance with the following guidelines:
1. All notices, regardless of their nature or the amount of the discrepancy, will be recorded in a log by Bank Reconciliation or equivalent office;

2. All notices transmitted to the Director, other than through the Treasurer’s Office, will be forwarded to a designated representative of the Treasurer’s Office with an accompanying transmittal memo;

3. Those notices involving cash shortage or overage amounts in excess of $100.00 per occurrence will also be transmitted to the UH System Internal Auditing Department; and

4. Those notices that may, in the opinion of the Director, involve  suspected criminal activity will be transmitted in accordance with System Administrative Memorandum 01.C.04 (Reporting/Investigating Fraudulent Acts)

C. The Director will have a procedure for monitoring all unresolved discrepancies as part of the bank reconciliation process and notify the appropriate departments of the resolution.
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